
Priority Reviews1 
 
The following table provides the number of times from 9/27/07 through 12/31/23 that the Pediatric 
Review Committee (PeRC) made a recommendation to the Secretary that an application or 
supplement be considered for priority review, the number of times the Secretary followed or did 
not follow such a recommendation and, if not followed, the reasons why such a recommendation 
was not followed. 
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0 n/a n/a n/a 

 
1. This report is prepared annually in response to Section 505B(f)(6)(J) of the Food, Drug and 

Cosmetic Act. 
 
 


